
 
 

 

 

 

 

15 March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Last Day of Term  

We cannot believe the Spring term has flown by, as there are only a few weeks left of the term we 

wanted to share with you the arrangements for the last day of term.   Please see the below details for 

your information:  

Last day of term: Thursday 28 March 2024  

Collection time: 1.30pm - All Year Groups 

Morning Club:   Will run as normal  

After School Clubs: There will be no after school clubs due to 1.30pm finish 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us via office@broadstonefirst.poole.sch.uk  

Best wishes 

 

 

  

 

Rebecca Wood  

Head of School 
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